
VILLAGE OF EAGLE 
 

August 18, 2025 
 
 
The Village Board of Trustees met in regular session at 7:00 p.m. on August 18, 2025 
with Todd, Hochstein, Meier and Surman present. Dobbins was absent. The Agenda 
items listed thereon were sufficiently descriptive to give the public reasonable notice of 
the matters to be considered at the meeting. The Chairperson, at the beginning of the 
meeting, informed the public about the location of the posted current copy of the Open 
Meetings Act. Chairperson Todd named the three (3) areas where the agenda was 
posted as follows: Eagle Municipal Building, Eagle Fire & Rescue Department and Eagle 
Municipal Park. The Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 
 

Motion by Todd, second by Surman, to approve the proposal from Benesch for 
geotechnical services as part of the new Fire & Rescue facility project in the amount 
of $8,900.00. Voting: Ayes – 4. Motion carried.  
 
Open Forum – Luke Renken (Rural Fire Board) provided updated prints of the new 
Fire & Rescue facility. John Surman expressed concern with unlicensed off-road 
vehicles, most recently a golf cart, picking up students from the school. This 
information will be relayed to the Cass County Sheriff’s Department.  
 
Motion by Surman, second by Meier, to approve the estimate from Christiansen Tree 
Service for tree trimming and removal on the north side of Eagle Municipal Park in 
the amount of $3,405.00. Voting: Ayes – 4. Motion carried.  
 

Motion by Meier, second by Hochstein, to approve minutes as typed for the previous 
meeting. Voting: Ayes – 4. Motion carried. 
 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:26 p.m. 
 
Nick Nystrom      Terri Todd  
Village Clerk      Chairperson    
                       


